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August 24, 2021 
 
 
Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa ON K1P 5S9 
Email: cnsc.interventions@canada.ca 
 
 
Re: Cameco’s licence renewal application for the Blind River Refinery ( Nov24-25, 2021 Hearing) 
 
 
Dear President and Commission Members, 
 
My name Is Trevor Funk, I am a machinist at the Blind River Refinery. 
The Blind River Refinery is a great place to work and provide a comfortable life for my family. 
The renewal request is important to me so I  am able to continue providing for my loved ones. 
Cameco is absolutely amazing when it comes to safety and environmental performance and 
have complete confidence we are continually improving on excellence.  
Cameco is very involved in our community and are very fortunate to have such a community 
minded company in our town. 
 
I believe Cameco BRR should be granted a 10 year licence renewal so we can safely continue 
our roll in the nuclear fuel cycle. Cameco has a very positive impact on our community, and my 
home.  I am very proud to be employed by this great company. 
 
 
Trevor Funk 
 


